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On Saturday 19 March we celebrated Iris’ birthday at Woodstock Residential Care Home.

Iris received lots of lovely cards, presents and flowers from her family and friends and she enjoyed a pub lunch with her family,

followed by a birthday treat McDonald's meal for her tea!
Iris received a gorgeous birthday cake and enjoyed our staff and her friends singing ‘Happy birthday' to her.

Happy birthday Iris, we're delighted you had such a super day!
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